
Minutes of the Safe Schools Committee 
Regional School District 14   www.ctreg.org 
October 27, 2017 
 
The Safe Schools Committee met on Friday, October 27, 2017 in the Conference Room of the Central Office, 67 
Washington Ave, Woodbury, Connecticut.        
   
Present were committee members Janet Morgan, Maryanne Van Aken, Carol Ann Brown, Mike Devine, Wayne 
McAllister, Mike Molzon  Absent: Kim Culkin, Bill Butterly, Len Assard, Sgt Roden, Officer Cono D’Elia , Bill Nemec 
 
The meeting was called to order by Ms. Van Aken at 12:02pm. 
 
Mr. McAllister gave an update on the numbering of buildings and advised that the SROs have been advised on 
numbering. 
 
Dr. Anna advised that Alice Training Round 2 is complete in all schools.  Mr. McAllister commented that the training 
went very well and that there are still a few details to iron out. 
 
Dr. Anna gave an update that the refresher course for secretaries for access to buildings is almost complete. 
 
Mr. McAllister advised on YTD background checks as of October 27, 2017.  
 
Ms. Van Aken asked if the committee would consider having Narcan in each school. Dr. Anna will speak with schools 
nurses and Ms. Fensore.  Mr. Devine mentioned that Bethlehem Ambulance will be conducting a training on 
administration of the antidote and is giving the kits out for free.  He will reach out to Ms. McCurdy to see if they would 
consider donating some to the region. 
 
Ms. Morgan was asked at the last building committee meeting about the new circle access behind the high school. 
There are concerns that it will become a place for speeding. 
 
Mr. Devine asked if we were doing anything for the hurricane victims coming in from affected islands.  Dr. Anna 
advised that we have one student and that the transition went very smoothly. 
 
Mr. McAllister advised that the region applied for a grant to install window film.  The committee walked the grounds 
with 3M representatives. 
 
Hearing no further discussion, the meeting was adjourned at 2:42pm 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 
Natascha Z. Schwartz 
Regional School District 14 Board Clerk 
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